
SCHOOL OF THEOLOGY, MYERSTOWN, PA 17067 
TELEPHONE-717-866-5775 

Office of The President 

January 10, 1985 

William M. Arnett, Ph.D., Secretary 
Wesleyan Theological Society 
Asbury Theological Seminary 
Wilmore, Kentucky 40390 

Dear Dr. Arnett: 

The Faculty at Evangelical School of Theology has taken 
formal action to extend an invitation to the Wesleyan Theological 
Society to hold its annual meeting in Myerstown, Pennsylvania 
on November 6-7, 1987. 

Evanglical would consider it a privilege to host the 
annual meeting. The Seminary has adequate space to hold the 
plenary sessions. Our Commons can accommodate the Society for 
meals and there are adequate motel resources in the area. 
The Harrisburg, Lancaster, and Reading airports are also within 
easy driving distance of the School. 

EST looks forward to your response to our invitation to 
the Wesleyan Theological Society to hold its 1987 meeting in 
Pennsylvania Dutch country. 
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Sincerely yours, 

/ZOol~ 
Ray~. Seilhamer 
President 
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